
Specsavers are coming  
to your school

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We recognise the importance healthy eyes play throughout a child’s education and development. As part of our 
commitment to improving the sight of our community, Specsavers [store] are offering a vision screening at your 
school, performed by an optometrist, free of charge, on [insert date].

A vision screening is a series of short tests, providing an overview of your child’s vision, involving: 

Vision Measurement 	 To ensure your child’s vision is within the expected range for their age group

Eye Muscle Testing 	 To ensure your child’s eye muscles are aligned and working together 

Colour Vision Screening 	 To assess for a colour vision deficiency

The results of the vision screening are strictly confidential. Your child’s name and date of birth will be provided 
during the screening; however, no personal details will be retained by Specsavers [store]. 

After the vision screening 
A short vision report will be provided to you through your child’s school which will outline the results. If you have 
any questions regarding the vision screening or would like to make an appointment with an optometrist, you can 
contact Specsavers [store] on [insert number].

A vision screening is not a substitute for a complete eye test 
To ensure happy, healthy eyes, Specsavers recommends children of all ages attend a comprehensive eye test at 
least every 2 years, unless otherwise indicated by your optometrist.

Specsavers vision screening consent form

I  understand that a vision screening is not a substitute  
for a comprehensive or complete eye test. I consent for my child/ren:

to participate in a vision screening, and be contacted by Specsavers if required.


